No street sweeping on Monday
July 5 1in observation of
Independence Day holiday

Due to the observation of the Fourth of July holiday, there
will be no residential street sweeping on Monday July 5, 2021.
The remainder of the week, residential street sweeping will
continue with its normal routes.

For more information, residents can call the city’s street
sweeping hotline at (714) 327-7471, which has been updated
with this information.
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